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csus EMERITUS NEWS
Fall 1993

Annual Emeritus Dinner

Sunday, October 24

Redwood Room

University Union

Social hour 6:00 pm
Dinner 7:00 to 9 pm

We're planning a lively program on the CSUS
Renaissance Society and Elderhostel, two

organizations dedicated to continuing learning in
retirement, and will bring a report on the latest

news affecting emeritus faculty. Time to see old
friends, catch up on everybody's activities. (See

reservation form.)

New Officers

President: Irl Irwin
Vice-President: Orville Nordberg
Secretary: Elgie Fuson
Treasurer: James Jolly

Emeritus Faculty Volunteers
in Area High Schools

About a dozen retired faculty members

expressed interest in response to our survey this
summer. For information on this program,
contact Van Aikman (278-7362).

New Emeritus Faculty Room

in Library

Time To Renew Your Membership

Dues are $500 per year, and can be added to

your dinner reservation check.

A disadvantage of the present room is that it is

closed evenings, weekends, and summers. The
new room will be 50% larger and will be
available all the hours the library is open. An

Open House will be announced when the room

is available, probably in November.
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1993 FALL DINNER RESERVATION FORM

$15.00 Per Person

Return postmarked before October 19, 1993, to:

James Jolly, Treasurer

CSUS Emeritus Association

510 Elmhurst

Sacramento, CA 95864

Yes! We'll be at the dinner on Oct. 24, 1993	 6:00 pm Social Hour
7:00 pm Dinner

Name(s) - Boneless Chicken Breast - Roast Sirloin of Beef

- Boneless Chicken Breast - Roast Sirloin of Beef

Enclosed find check payable to Emeritus Association of CSUS @ $15.00 per person

To renew membership (or join), enclose check for $5.00 payable to Emeritus Association of CSUS


